
Hi CKW,

It is with deep sadness, that we share the news of the sudden passing of Alana Fellingham on 14
August, 2024.

We would like to express our sincere condolences to Alana's family, friends and colleagues, and wish to
take this opportunity to reflect on Alana's time at Caboolture Hospital. 

Alana commenced at Caboolture Hospital on Ward 2A on 27 January, 2009 as a full time nursing
graduate and shortly after gained a permanent position on the same ward by 17 May, 2010.

Alana was a well-respected Registered Nurse that possessed exceptional knowledge and was valued for
her dedication and commitment.

Some of Alana's shining attributes were her caring and empathetic nature, which was evident in her
advocacy for the most vulnerable.

She was a kind soul and a giving one, and will be sadly missed by her colleagues.

She leaves behind three beautiful children – Callie, Cade and Kye – ranging from ages 7-12. Her parents
Peter and Helen Fellingham have been very appreciative of the support given to them during this sad
and challenging time.

Whilst her passing has impacted on the staff on 2A, we acknowledge that there are many others within
Caboolture Hospital who have known and worked with Alana over the years.

Staff wellbeing matters, especially during a time like this, so please reach out to the Metro North
Employee Assistance Program or the Staff Psychology Service if you require additional support. 

Please take care of yourselves and each other. 

https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/mn-mh/staff-support/hr/staff-wellness/employee-assistance-program
https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/mn-mh/staff-support/hr/values-in-action/our-peoples-wellbeing/staff-psychology-service


Kind Regards,

Karlene and Danielle. 

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our facilities
are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.

 


